
From: Linda Young>  
Sent: 04 November 2024 21:50 
To: Communities  
Subject: Re: Witney Town Council Grant-aid – Follow-up 

 

Hi Cara 
Thank you for you email about the grant of £500 we received from you in February 2024. It 
has been well spent for the well being of our members plus extra elderly joining us at the 
Day centre. 
 
From March 2024 to Sept 2024 our entertainment costs have been £1,200. We are very 
grateful for the grant donation towards this cost. It has made a lot of elderly members very 
happy. Every week we post on our Witney Day Centre Facebook the entertainers and the 
fun we are all having. If you would like me to back this up with hard copies of the 
entertainers I can do this. Also testimonials from the members saying what a great 
afternoon and when is that entertainer coming again. I work hard with my entertainers in 
that I book then 3 events in one day working with Millers Grange and Merryfield House Care 
Homes. By doing this it is better for the entertainer and they are able to reduce the costs.  
I have attached some pictures and hope this is proof enough that the funding has been well 
spent. 
 
Kind Regards 
Linda  
 


